
Message from the PTA:

Tickets are on sale now for the 2nd Annual Father/Daughter Sweetheart Dance coming up on
Saturday, February 10 from 6-8pm. Click here to purchase tickets! This is sure to be a wonderful
night full of dancing, desserts, a formal photo and fun photo booth, and more! Tickets are
$10/family. If you are interested in donating items for the sundae bar or volunteering, please check
out the signup genius here. We hope to see you all there!

https://app.memberhub.gives/resdance
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E4FA5AF22A31-sweetheart?useFullSite=true#/


The Scholastic Book Fair is coming up February 5-9. Most students will shop during their regular
library time (Pre-K will go on Monday and half-day K will go Tuesday.) There are still lots of spots
available for those interested in volunteering. Please check out the signup here!

Class Valentine's Day parties are coming up on Friday, February 16. Room parents and teachers
should be reaching out with more information on those soon!

Lastly, Bingo for Books is back once again! This is a fun family night hosted by our librarian Ms.
Green as well as our teachers. First up is Second Grade on Thursday, February 22 from 5:30-7.
More information will be sent home soo, but mark your calendars now!

Revere Ready 2nd grade Revere Ready 1st grade! Revere Ready K

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084BAEA62CABF94-47340531-scholastic#/


anthony stretar
anthony is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


